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LIEAP is a state and federally-
funded program that helps people 
pay home heating bills November 
through June.  The program is open 
to homeowners and renters. It helps 
cover the costs of electricity, natural 
gas, propane, wood, diesel heating 
oil, coal and pellets when these are 
used for heating a home. 
 

Applications for the LIEAP program 
are available beginning October 1, 
2014 and are accepted until Febru-
ary 28, 2015.   

 

Application forms and information 

are available by clicking the link 

below:  

2014-15 LIEAP Application Instruc-

tions and information  

To get specific information about 

your application or to ask that an 

application be mailed to you, 

call: 1-800-246-4221. 

WAYS TO PAY 

¶ Write a check. Remember when you make out your check to 

pay attention to both the amount box and the written line for value. 

These two money amounts need to match. If they donôt match, the 

bank will take the written line value as the intended payment. Also, 

signatures on your check are a must.  

¶ Pay with cash. Cash is always accepted, however, sending 

cash through the mail is not a recommended practice and be sure 

to seal your envelope if you are dropping a cash payment in our 

drop box. 

¶ EFT (Electronic Funds Transfer). This automatic draft option is 

simple, easy, convenient and FREE. Never forget to pay your bill 

again. Late fees and check writing are a thing of the past. Ask our 

billing department for more information to get started. Automatic 

drafts are done on the 20th of each month or the closest business 

day after. Proof of payment will appear with your monthly bank 

statement. 

¶ Pay over the phone. Using your checking information to pay 

bill(s) over the phone is convenient and saves writing and delivering 

a check. A receipt of payment will be sent by mail. 

 

Our SmartHub feature is of value regardless of how one chooses to pay 

bills. Because SmartHub allows online access to billing information you 

can access all the information concerning your service. You can see 

new bills as soon as they are created, view usage information, review 

past billing, and check out payment history.  

We strongly encourage all members to use the SmarHub.  If you are 

interested in learning more, call our office (307-334-3221 or 800-322-

0544) and ask for Julie or Chris. 

https://docs.google.com/viewer?a=v&pid=sites&srcid=d3lvLmdvdnxkZnN3ZWJ8Z3g6MzFhOWRhNmIzNmY5YTJkYg
https://docs.google.com/viewer?a=v&pid=sites&srcid=d3lvLmdvdnxkZnN3ZWJ8Z3g6MzFhOWRhNmIzNmY5YTJkYg
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In the above, right photo, we see the cause of the Tuesday, December 16th outage.  It is a substation PT (potential/voltage 
transformer.) This is the device that steps the 69,000 volts down to a safe, workable voltage in the station metering and protec-
tion equipment.  These are similar in construction to the CT that failed in October. The one in front is the bad one (split and 
blackened) and there is a good one behind it. The flash when it failed was bright enough to be noticed in the office.  The PTs 
and CTs are Tri State equipment, so it was up to them to source the replacements. At least one had to come from as far away 
as New Mexico. While these devices rarely fail, as a precaution, all of the CTs and PTs in the substation have or will be updat-
ed.       

In the course of repairs for the PT issue Tuesday, we had switched our source to the 69,000 volt backup line.  At about 3:00 
a.m. Friday, December 19th, that backup failed.  Early reports were of a line down close to the Glendo source. NEA, Tri-State, 
Town of Lusk, and Western Area Power crews worked to restore power  Everything on our system was up by around 7:45 a.m., 
but the town of Lusk had another circuit switcher open for an unknown reason.  They were able to close it successfully about 15 
minutes later. The backup line was available for service by noon.    

 

Pictured Left:   

NEA Apprentices Charles 

Kleinberg and Levi Clark, 

along with Wyoming Line 

Foreman Jason Fish helping 

the Tri State crew with PT 

replacement following the 

December 2014 substation 

outage. 


